
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOVEMBER 2, 2020 

 
 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their monthly meeting at the township building, 
1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, November, 2, 2020. 
 
 Members present:  Karl Herr, David Underwood and Jane Daggett, Secretary 
 
 Others:  Scott Rugen, Chairman, Board of Supervisors 
 
The meeting was not able to be held since we did not have a quorum.  The October minutes were not able to be 
approved. 
 
Scott Rugen mentioned that Lynn Robinson would be interested in service on the Planning Commission replacing 
Harold Bryson.  Scott will reach out to Lynn. 
 
Karl and Dave both signed the letter which the Township will be sending to Harold Bryson thanking him for his 
many years of service to the Township. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Jane Daggett 
       Secretary 
 
 


